
Early College High School 

 

Driver’s Education  

 

 

 

Spring Classes 

 

Due to the COVID-19 school closures for in-person instruction, 

Driver’s Education classes have been cancelled.  

 

As long as the closure lasts, classes will remain cancelled. 

 

We will post information on additional opportunities as available.  


